
The Clark County Sheriff’s Office reports the following arrests: 

  

Brandi K. Saltzman age 32 of Kahoka MO was arrested on January 6, 2025 at 8:50pm by the Kahoka 
Police Department for DWI. Brandi was released on summons to appear at a later court date. 

  

Rebecca S. Billings age 39 of Kahoka MO was arrested on January 7, 2025 at 10:10am by the Clark 
County Sheriff’s Office for Possession Of A Controlled Substance. Rebecca was released on 
summons to appear at a later court date. 

  

Johnny R. Harrell II age 26 of Kahoka MO was arrested on January 7, 2025 at 11:38am by the Clark 
County Sheriff’s Office on two FTA Warrants for Possession Of A Controlled Substance and 
Unlawful Possession Of A Firearm. Johnny is being held on a $50,000 cash only bond. 

  

Anthony R. Miller age 39 of Arbela MO was arrested on January 7, 2025 at 5:08pm by the Missouri 
State Highway Patrol for Possession Of A Controlled Substance. Anthony was released on 
summons to appear at a later court date. 

  

Demetrius L. Birth age 48 of Des Moines IA was arrested on January 8, 2025 at 3:44pm by the Clark 
County Sheriff’s Office on a FTA Warrant for Operate Vehicle On Highway Without A Valid License 
and Possession Of Controlled Substance Except 35 Grams Or Less of Marijuana/Synthetic 
Cannabinoid. Demetrius is being held on a $50,000 cash only bond. 

  

Tamara A. Vaughn age 21 of Wyaconda MO was arrested on January 8, 2025 at 7:03pm by the Clark 
County Sheriff’s Office for Forgery. Tamara was released on summons to appear at a later court 
date. 

  

James H. Gosselin age 41 of Kahoka MO was arrested on January 9, 2025 at 2:03pm by the Kahoka 
Police Department on a Warrant for Driver/Front Seat Passenger Fail To Wear Properly 
Adjusted/Fastened Safety Belt and Drove At Speed Less Than 40 mph On Interstate Highway. James 
posted a $360 cash bond and was given a later court date to appear at. 

  

Anthony R. Miller age 39 of Arbela MO was arrested on January 9, 2025 at 2:59pm by the Kahoka 
Police Department for Operate Vehicle On Highway Without A Valid License. Anthony was released 
on personal recognizance to appear at a later court date. 

  



Miranda M. Justice age 30 of Kahoka MO was arrested on January 9, 2025 at 6:45pm by the Kahoka 
Police Department for Domestic Assault – 4th Degree – 1st or 2nd Offense. Miranda was released 
on summons to appear at a later court date. 

  

Jason A. Snider age 46 of Quincy IL was arrested on January 11, 2025 at 11:57pm by the Kahoka 
Police Department for Peace Disturbance – 1st Offense,  Possession Of A Controlled Substance 
and Unlawful Possession Of Drug Paraphernalia – Prior Drug Offense. Jason was released on 
summons to appear at a later court date. 

  

---Clark Co Sheriff, Shawn Webster 

 


